
      
 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders for payment 

 

 Snack money is 50pence    

per week for a15 hour 

place 

 

 £1.00 per week for a 30 

hour place 

 

 Please ensure you pay 

this each term so your 

child can enjoy snack 

each day they attend 

 

 If you haven’t applied for 

school please access late 

admissions via Apply 

online and late 

applications | Apply for 

reception class or primary 

school | Birmingham City 

Council 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our Reading focus 

 

 

Our focus this term is the 3 
little pigs, the Gruffalo and 
We’re going on a bear hunt.  
Please read with your child as 
often as you can, reading helps 
with so many things as children 
grow and learn. 

All these stories are accessible 
via bookshops and you can 
download them through many 
platforms online if you want to. 

                    News 
Children loved the animal man visiting last 
week at Nursery and we have lots of 
photographs to display for you. Please take a 
look at their learning Journals to see them. 

 

Thank you to the parents looking and 
commenting on the learning journals, this 
really helps us to keep in touch with you and 
update you about your child. We will be 
adding updates about our healthy eating 
Startwell projects to this shortly. 

 

This term we will be learning some new 
Makaton signs to use with the children to 
help with communication-you can see them on 
our website. 

Weoley Castle Nursery & Preschool Spring 

Newsletter 

Important Information 

❖ Please do NOT send anything 

which contains nuts due to 

severe allergies 

❖ Please ensure your child has a 

change of clothes labelled 

❖ Ensure you send your child in 

warm coats, hats scarves 

labelled-appropriate clothing 

for the weather 

❖ Check your contact details are 

correct in the office 

❖ Check your child’s learning 

journal weekly for updates 

 

❖ Ensure your child has a 

labelled water bottle everyday 

CAR PARK SAFETY 

❖ Please do not park in the 

disabled bays- these are for 

blue badge holders only 

❖ Please do not park near the 

entrance at any time this 

causes a safeguarding issue 

for our little children –they 

cannot be seen behind 

cars-we have new signs to 

remind everyone 

❖ Ensure you collect at 

2.50pm, if you need to 

collect early arrange this 

with the office and key 

worker so we can ensure 

safeguarding is effective 

❖ We MUST all drive safely 

and slowly in the car park, 

there are children at all 

times walking through this 

area 

❖ Acorn Wood visits will begin 

shortly-please see your 

child’s key worker for your 

child’s visit dates at Nursery 

 

 

 

 

Dates 
 

 
Monday 12th February 
24-Friday 16th 
February SCHOOL 
CLOSED HALF TERM 
 
Wednesday 6th March 
Parents Evening 
 
Friday 8th March 24 
School closed for 
training 
 
Monday 25th March 
24-Friday 5th April 
SCHOOL CLOSED FOR 
EASTER HOLIDAYS 
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